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Dear Parent 

 

REMINDER: SCHOOL FUND 2020/21 
 

I would like to thank parents and guardians for the continued support to the School during these 

unprecedented times.  Please accept my sincere thanks if you have already contributed to the School 

Fund.   

 

This income is a major source of School based finance and it enables Glenlola Collegiate to provide a 

wide range and a high level of services and facilities for the pupils throughout each year.  Without 

this support it would not be possible to sustain our provision, from which all pupils in the School 

benefit. Even in this year of disruption, our School Fund has enabled us to respond more effectively 

in delivering alternative forms of education to our girls than we would otherwise have been able to 

do. When normality returns to schools, the fund will be used to ensure that the best technological and 

other resources are available in order to help the girls to make the adjustment and address obstacles 

that may have impacted on their learning during the periods of lockdown that they have endured.  

 

For those who have not yet made a contribution to the School Fund for the current year, I would like 

to remind you how much the School depends upon it and encourage you to contribute. It is hoped that 

you will choose to make this contribution in the near future to enable us to continue our investment in 

your child’s education in Glenlola Collegiate over the years ahead. In order to facilitate payment, we 

have set up a School Fund product on SIMSpay to make this process even more straightforward to 

complete as we are operating under a range of Covid restrictions. The amount requested has been 

calculated for you depending upon the number of children you have attending the School. We realise 

that these are challenging financial times for us all but Glenlola Collegiate could not exist in its 

current format without your generous donations. 

 
I trust you will find this helpful but should you require any further clarification or guidance then 

please do not hesitate to contact either Mrs Liz Ingham or Mrs Yvonne Ross in our Finance Office. 
 
We have much to be proud of and to maintain in our school.  Please accept my sincere thanks for your 
ongoing encouragement and support. 
 

Should you have already forwarded the School Fund please accept my thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 
 


